
Jim Culceri 

As am AMPS member for the past seven years, I have decided it is time to help the club by seeking 
election as a board member. 

I have previously been in several clubs and was the Regional Executive in Utah for the Sports Car Club of 
America.  My experience in the RC hobby has covered my entire life whether it was building balsa free 
flight, gliders etc.  I am also a Commercial Pilot with experience in fixed wing and helicopters.  

My desire to serve on the AMPS board is to continue the clubs efforts to expand the hobby in view of 
tightening regulations.  I believe it is healthy to have a wide range of members who feel involved with 
the club activities.  Members need to be heard on any issues they feel are pertinent.  Meetings can also 
be enhanced by having guest speakers make presentations about various aspects of the hobby they may 
be involved in.  

After eating 6278 donuts, it is time to help out.  Thanks for reading this. 

 


